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WOW - What an AMAZING few weeks it has been!

It wouldn’t have been possible if it wasn’t for our helpers, our local
businesses and of course.. YOU!

We are seeking donations of pre-loved logo’d uniform, Dress up costumes,
Christmas Jumpers, unused/unopened toiletries - Please let a member of the PTA

know if you have anything you would like to donate

Since our last update the PTA has managed to raise the money to fund the following:

● Pizza party for Year 6 following their SAT’s
● Leavers Books for Year 6
● KS1 & KS2 Disco’s
● Books for the new Reception intake
● Ice Lollies for the children on Sport’s Day
● Handcrafted Bench to mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations

We have been working very hard behind the scenes - networking within our local communities and on
social media which has led to some fantastic donations! - Please do follow us on facebook  “Friends of St

Paul’s Cray CE Primary School” For more details..

We were fortunate to have received over 250 bags of popcorn,  over 250 packets of crisps, Snacks, drinks
and sanitary products, A minibus FULL of plants, Raffle Prizes and porcelain tiles to create a mosaic - We

have also been applying for community grants and funding from businesses to help our children
experience amazing things!

How can you help?

We are always looking for support running these events and totally appreciate that time is valuable - The
more help we have, the more we can do - but we cannot do it without you!

Amazon Smile - Support the school while you shop at no extra cost to you!



The clothes bank in the car park also helps the PTA, so think of us if you are having a sort out

Dates for your diary!

Tuesday 5th July - KS1 SPORTS DAY - Ice Lolly Sales, Lost property Stand

Thursday 7th July - KS2 SPORTS DAY - Ice Lolly Sales, Lost property Stand

Tuesday 19th July - PRE LOVED UNIFORM SALE - 3.00pm

If you are able to help at any of the above, please let us know!

We are looking forward to holding even more events from September!

Have a great Summer


